
    Perch Base Minutes April 9, 2022 
 
The monthly meeting of Perch Base was held during the annual picnic at the White Tank Mountain 
Regional Park, April 9, 2022.  There were 42 people attending the picnic, which included members of 
White Mountain and Tautog bases.  
 
Don Unser gave the Invocation before the lunch/meeting. 
 
Don Unser read the USSVI Purpose. 
 
A moment of silence followed by the Tolling of the Boats lost in April. 
 
The 50/50 was won by Denny Honodel which came to $92.00.  Denny donated his winnings to the USSVI 
Foundation Rattle Can. 
 
Don Unser gave the Benediction. 
 
As there was no other business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 1318 PM. 
 
 
Marcia L Unser 
Perch Base Secretary 

dmark
Text Box
WEBMASTER NOTE:
The SAILING LIST of attendees is on the Perch Base website EVENT PHOTOS for the Picnic at
https://www.perch-base.org/Events/2022/2022_04_09_Picnic/2022_04_09_Picnic.htm




